School Cancellation Procedures

GHS uses WMUR News 9 as the designated location where school closings
due to weather will be posted. These closings are listed online at
www.wmur.com. Once you go to their website, click on the tab for closings,
and you will see Granite Hill School listed. Granite Hill School DOES NOT do
a phone message or email to families when school is canceled.

If your student’s district closes due to weather, but GHS is still open,
transportation will not be provided and your student is not expected to come
in. If your student’s district has a 2 hour delay, transportation will pick your
student up after the 2 hour delay.



